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The damage to New Hampshire tourism, residents’ quality of life, and lengthy disruption of 
businesses in multiple communities far outweighs any minimal benefit to the State of New 
Hampshire from the proposed Eversource plan for the Northern Pass.  Their requests for the 
necessary permits should most definitely be denied.
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